Propulling event at Cockadoodle Days canceled due to weather
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Unfortunately due to weather conditions Lucas has cancelled the Propulling Event at
Cockadoodle Days. At the very least, 1/2 day of good weather is required to get the track ready
and most of the pullers are coming from out-of-state, from as far away as Texas.

Organizers wish to stress that the other events are under a roof and will continued as
scheduled .

Tickets that were purchased in advance for the Old Capitol Power Pull at Cockadoodle Days
can be refunded at the Cockadoodle Days information booth at the festival during the festival
hours (Friday, September 25, 5 p.m. - Midnight; Saturday, September 26, 9 a.m. - 1 a.m.) or
mailed to: Lucas Oil, P.O. Box 287, Brownstown, IN 47220.

Please bring all tickets that were purchased in advance for a full refund.




